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our region and beyond. This new college positions us to be a good partner with the business 

community in the region and our curriculum will help meet the needs of regional industries, while 

preparing our students for the future workforce. 

The interim dean, Dr. Douglas Frazer, and the faculty in the departments of Management and 

Marketing, and Accounting and Finance, are helping make this vision a reality for our students. We 

have an outstanding advisory board for the college, which is mainly made up of our successful alumni 

who are committed to developing a top-notch college, Karen Biondolilo, Bernie Citerone ’73, Dana 

Chryst ‘81, Joe Garner ‘90, Brian Gladden ‘84, Craig Kauffman ’85, Allon Lefever ‘71, Shane McGrady 

‘13, Pete Slaugh and Stu Wesbury. 

We’ve already signed two agreements; the first one is with HAAC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community 

College and the second one is with Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology, to offer online business 

courses to graduates of both schools. Our vision is to sign more agreements and build on the base of 

the college to grow as we work collaboratively with other programs to expand offerings for our 

students.. 

 

 

CAMP GLOBAL 

 
“Kenya changed me.”  That statement was made by Dr. Marion O’Sullivan, after attending Camp 

GLOBAL this summer. The concept of Camp GLOBAL is to empower our faculty with resources to 

lead future study abroad programs that provide outstanding value for our students. It is a new 

initiative started by the Office of International Programs and Services. Dr. O’Sullivan, along with Drs. 

Jason Petula, Karen Rice, Aaron Haines, Deborah Tamakloe and the director of International 

Programs, Dr. Patriece Campbell, formed the first cohort. 

 

Dr. Petula, the faculty coordinator for Internationalization, says the trip enabled faculty members from 

diverse disciplines to learn with, and from each other. This summer’s trip was in preparation for 

leading a group of students to Kenya and Tanzania in 2020. 

 

While the Millersville faculty slept in tents, saw new species of plants and mammals, and were treated 

to panoramic views, they also explored international field placement options for our students. 

 

As Dr. Haines pointed out, the experiences from Kenya will make him more effective in the classroom 

and increased his global literacy of how professionals conduct their work in Africa. 

 

Our faculty and students need these experiences. As we continue this program, each visit will feature 

different areas of mutual interest that faculty will be able to use in a more meaningful way to benefit 

our students. 
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In the end, we’ll have a set of curricula and programming that will "bring home" to Millersville a global 

perspective that is life-
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